
Subject: Easter closure 

Date sent: 7th April 2020, 11:38am 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 
  
I hope you are all keeping well. 
  
I just wanted to let you know that we will not be opening on 9th, 10th 
or 13th April as we have no bookings. We will be reopening to care for 
your children on Tuesday 14th April. 
  
I hope you manage to have a restful Easter. 
  
Kind regards, 
Sarah Evans 

  

 
 


